
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 30, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro,  
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations  
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger, 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations  
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for Regional Fire Break at Swanton Pacific Ranch in Fiscal 
Year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Cal Poly Corporation (a 
501(c)(3) nonprofit organization), located at 1 Grand Avenue, Building 15, San Luis 
Obispo, California 93405. The project site is located at 125 Swanton Road, 
Davenport, California 95017. The funding would be used for post-wildfire fuel 
reduction along a strategic area for firefighting on the Swanton Pacific Ranch, a 3,200-
acre working ranch in the Santa Cruz Mountains. I certify that neither I nor my 
immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Anna G. Eshoo 
Member of Congress 
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